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About the Project

In May 2014 the Thai military initiated a coup and ousted the civilian 
government. In June that year, the new government issued a statement 
warning all undocumented migrants that they should leave the country or 
face arrest and deportation. In response to this, over a two week period in 
June 2014, it is estimated that close to 220,000 undocumented Cambodian 
migrants fled the country.

We  had been working in Cambodian villages close to the Thai-Cambodian 
border since September 2013. We were struck by the number of families 
that had one or more members migrating in search of work to support 
their family. In discussing this phenomenon with colleagues in Cambodia 
and at the University of Sussex, a research proposal was developed that 
aimed to explore the dynamics of migration and relations within the 
household and the contribution that migration made to livelihoods. We 
were particularly interested in the impact that the involuntary return had 
on migrants and their families.

This comic represents one of the ways in which we share the stories of 
migrants and their families with a broad audience that goes beyond the 
academic community. We hope that this comic will contribute to readers’ 
understandings of the challenges and opportunities that migrants face. 
We hope that this will stimulate discussion and raise awareness of the 
issues with governments, organisations working with migrants, and the 
wider public.

The research was funded by the Migrating out of Poverty Research 
Programme Consortium  at the University of Sussex.  
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Sochanny Hak
Analyzing Development Issues Centre (ADIC), Phnom Penh

Robert Nurick
Migrating out of Poverty Research Programme Consortium, University of Sussex
School of Social and Political Sciences, University of Melbourne


